
COVID-19 Headlines 

  THE GOVERNOR’S EXECUTIVE ORDER ON MASKS
The Governor recently issued an executive order that all individuals wear a mask 
when in a public setting and not able to socially distance. We will be providing 
surgical masks to all staff for this purpose. For staff at clinical sites, please speak 
with your supervisor about obtaining a mask. Supervisors should communicate 
with Materials Management if they need additional masks for their team. For all 
administrative sites, the Real Estate Division will contact each site lead and deliver 
masks for individual distribution. If you are not contacted or need more masks, please 
contact the real estate property manager assigned to your office location. If you have 
any additional questions please direct them to Jonathan Ciappetta, Director of Real 
Estate Compliance, at Jonathan.Ciappetta@mountsinai.org.

  FREE CITI BIKE MEMBERSHIPS FOR MOUNT SINAI STAFF
Citi Bike launched a new program to offer a free one-month membership to all 
health care workers in New York City to ensure staff can safely and reliably reach 
their facilities. The offer is available to anyone who signs up by April 30. To sign up, 
go to citibikenyc.com/mountsinai, and enter code TYFHK1WC. The membership will 
include unlimited 45-minute rides on classic Citi Bike bicycles and e-bikes for 30 days 
from the date you finish signing up.

  NEW WELLNESS MESSAGE
There is an important new wellness letter on the COVID-19 employee resources 
website. It offers useful guidance on processing grief and loss.
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